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To: The Department of Planning - Major Projects,
Attention: Director - Industry Assessments
Re: Kariong Sand And Soil Supplies Facility - SSD-8660
FROM:
Name: Mr 
Address: 
Reportable political donations: None
I would like to show my support for the proposed development of the
Kariong Sand and Soil Supplies Facility which will certainly create local jobs
will be a boost to the local economy.
My reasons for submitting this letter in support of this project are as
follows:

There is a definite need to recycle building materials on the Central
Coast and I truly believe that this facility will represent an important
piece of infrastructure to address the 461,000 tonne per annum
recycling gap for building materials in the Central Coast and Hunter,
which will help meet the NSW Government's recycling target for
building waste by 2021;
The project also represents a significant boost to the economy of the
Central Coast region. The operation will make an estimated economic
contribution of $407 million to the Central Coast economy over the
next 25 years.
At least 20 new direct jobs will be created, providing valuable skilled
jobs for the Central Coast & this project will certainly demonstrate the
governments sustainable vision for the Central Coast.
And finally, I truly believe that this exciting development will protect
the environment and public health, and will reduce the requirement
for new landfill capacity in the region, in particular as this development
will divert waste from landfill.

Thank you for recording my support of this application on the departments
planning portal.

Kind Regards,
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